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Details: Swimming Lessons for Year 5 for 10 weeks 

Dates:  Thursday 21st September until Thursday 30th November 2023 

Times:  Between 2:00-3:00 pm    

Venue:   Farnham Leisure Centre  

Cost:  £86.80 (£8.68 per week) Children will be transported to and from school by minibus 

  
 

 
6th July 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In the next academic term, starting on 21st September 2023, the new Year 5 will begin their swimming 
lessons. Water safety is an important life skill and these lessons are a statutory part of the National 
Curriculum for physical education. In order to facilitate this, we are asking for a parental contribution of 
£86.80 which covers the cost of the transport to take the children to Farnham Leisure Centre. The school 
funds the swimming lessons.  
 
Payment to be made via the SCOPAY online system. Payment can pay by instalments or in full but we 

would ask that a first payment of at least £8.68 is made by the 15th September with the total payment 

of £86.80 by the 30th November 2023. We are not able to accept cash or cheques. In an effort to reduce 

paper, we have set up an online permission form on SCOPAY that you will need to complete before it will 

give you the payment option. 

Your child will need the following equipment: 
 

• Each child will need a bag containing a towel, swimming costume/trunks and goggles if required. 

• If your child has long enough hair, it needs to be tied back (plaits can be ideal for swimming days).  

• Earrings must be removed. 
 
GIRLS - a one piece-swimsuit should be worn for the lessons – a bikini or a two-piece type costume is not 
permitted.  
  
BOYS - swimming trunks or cycle type swimming shorts are ideal (shorts must be well above the knee).  
Bermuda style shorts that are below the knee are not permitted; shorts must not be baggy as these can 
be difficult to swim in. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Year 5 Team 
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